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Latest PPS News
Connecting Our Community to Care 
It is estimated that there are more than 70,000 eligible people in the Bronx who do not  
utilize available healthcare services including primary care and health insurance.

BPHC has partnered with seven community-based organizations (CBOs) to inform 
and connect Bronx residents to primary care, health insurance and supportive health 
services. More than 9,500 community members have been reached to date.

Read more about BPHC’s Community Health Literacy program.

Behavioral Health Providers RHIO/QE 
Connections and Barriers Survey – 2017
The New York State Offices of Mental Health (OMH) and Alcohol and Substance Abuse 
Services (OASAS) are conducting a survey measuring Regional Health Information 
Organization (RHIO)/Qualified Entities (QE) connections and barriers. Results from this 
survey are important to OMH and OASAS and will be shared with local RHIOs/QEs.

New York State Behavioral Health Organizations who fall under any of these categories 
are asked to complete the survey: 

Article 31 OMH licensed program 

Article 32 OASAS certified program

Adult Behavioral Health – Home and Community Based Services (HCBS)

Children’s Home and Community Based Services (HCBS)

Note, if two people from the same site fill out the survey, they must do so from two 
different computers.

The survey is due on Friday, December 15, 2017. Here is the link:   
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/RHIOQEBarrierSurvey

Questions should be directed to Qin Qin at Qin.Qin@omh.ny.gov.

Financial 
Sustainability & 
VBP Survey Due  
BPHC’s annual financial 
sustainability and value-based 
payment survey is due on 
December 18.

The survey was sent by Ronald 
Sextus, BPHC’s Director of 
Financial Planning.If you have 
any questions or comments,  
email RSextus@sbhny.org. 

Thank you for your cooperation!

BCC Seeking 
Behavioral Health 
Providers for Grant 
Partnership
Bronx Community College 
has two grant partnership 
opportunities for behavioral  
health service providers:

BCC Behavioral Health 
Opportunities Program trains 
community members and 
incumbent workers for  
entry-level positions at behavioral 
health service providers.

Students who complete the 
program may qualify for positions 
such as Certified Recovery Peer 
Advocate, Mental Health Peer 
Specialist, Peer Educator, Peer 
Support Specialist, Community 
Healthcare Worker, Outreach 
Worker and Care Coordinator.

Certified Recovery Peer 
Advocate (CRPA) Training 
Program prepares students to 
become CRPAs.

Learn more.
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